
 
 

PT BLUE BIRD TBK 
(the “Company”) 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

POSTPONEMENT OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF SHAREHOLDERS  
 
Referring to the Announcement of the Company’s Annual General Meeting of 
Shareholders (”Meeting”) that previously published in Harian Ekonomi Neraca 
dated 5 May 2020, please be informed that the Meeting that previously planned 
to be held on Thursday, 11 June 2020, is postponed until further notice. Herewith 
this announcement of the postponement of the Meeting is made to the 
Company’s Shareholders.  
 

 
Jakarta, 13 May 2020 

The Board of Directors of the Company 


